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Cazier, Tim

From: Carter, Stephanie S [sscarter@blm.gov]
Sent: Friday, June 08, 2012 3:04 PM
To: Cazier, Tim
Subject: CC&V

Tim, 

 

BLM sent CDRMS a letter dated April 26, 2012, regarding the potential for public lands being located within the newly 

proposed permit area for CC&V. 

 

After coordinating with Jerry Bateman of Anglo Ashanti Gold and extensive consultation with BLM’s cadastral surveyors 

and realty staff, it has been determined that there are NO federal interests located within the proposed permit 

expansion area. 

 

I have notified Jerry Bateman of this as well. 

 

Please let me know if you need me to submit this on letterhead. 

 

Thanks, 

 

Stephanie S. Carter, P.G. 
Geologist 
Bureau of Land Management 
Royal Gorge Field Office 
3028 E Main Street 
Canon City, CO 81212 
719-269-8551 

 
 


